Fwd: Wind and sea gazebo

Jack Bechta <jackdbec@gmail.com>
Fri 2/12/2021 2:31 PM

To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

From: Jack Bechta <jackdbec@gmail.com>
Date: February 12, 2021 at 2:27:39 PM PST
To: preservewindansea@gmail.com

Cc: infor@lajollacpa.org

Subject: Wind and sea gazebo

Dear Preservation members:

| have Been a resident of La Jolla wind and sea area for 32 years. My first 7 years | lived On
S. Coast Blvd and walked my dog by the existing gazebos at the cove park. My
observations were that the majority use of the gazebos were for having sex, underage
drinking, doing and smoking drugs, and shelter for the homeless. These gazebos still
attract the same activities. They smell like urine and bird poop.

I have Lived on Belvedere street in La Jolla for 12 years and walk the beach every day. The
free beach parking places already attract homeless who live out of their cars, constantly
are drinking and scaring residents and visitors. Building any gazebos will attract, house
and promote illicit and illegal activities. These GAZEBOS BY THE BEACH ARE A HORRIBLE
IDEA. As a local resident and large tax contributor | am adamantly against building these
structures.

Please listen to the people who would be affected the most by these structures. They add
very little upside to our beach experience and bring a huge downside of contributing to
trashing our lovely home.

Jack Bechta
6323 Avenida Cresta La Jolla
858-583-1248



